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The Alcoholic Beverage Control Board (Board) announces a public roundtable to solicit comments regarding 
medical cannabis delivery in the District prior to the Board issuing a notice of proposed rulemaking.  The 
roundtable will take place on Wednesday, January 6, 2021, at 10:30 a.m.  
 
The purpose of the hearing is to solicit comments from members of the medical cannabis industry as well as 
District residents concerning the delivery of medical cannabis.  On December 9, 2020, the Board adopted the 
Medical Marijuana Notice of Third Emergency Rulemaking.  The emergency rules superseded the previously 
adopted emergency rulemaking by (1) increasing the number of delivery vehicles from one to three; (2) 
requiring delivery drivers to be employees of the dispensary; and (3) expanding the hours of delivery 
from 11 a.m. to 7 p.m. to 9 a.m. to 9 p.m.  The Board is now soliciting comments regarding medical 
cannabis delivery in the District that will be utilized to develop and issue a notice of proposed rules. 
 
 

HEARING INFORMATION 
 

WHEN: 10:30 a.m. on Wednesday, January 6, 2021 
 
FORMAT: Virtual Hearing Conducted by the Alcoholic Beverage Control Board   
 
Individuals and representatives of organizations who want to testify should contact ABRA General Counsel 
Martha Jenkins at abra.legal@dc.gov no later than Wednesday, December 30, 2020. Please include the full 
name, title, and organization, if applicable, contact number, and e-mail address of the person(s) testifying in 
the e-mail. Instructions regarding your participation in the virtual hearing will be emailed to you once you notify 
ABRA of your interest. 
 
Members of the public who are unable to participate in the virtual hearing are encouraged to provide written 
comments which will be made a part of the Board’s official record. Copies of written statements should be 
submitted to ABRA General Counsel Martha Jenkins no later than 4 p.m. on Friday, January 15, 2021, at 
ABRA’s mailing address or e-mail address provided above. 
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